
 VETS PRESIDENT’S REPORT – NOVEMBER AGM  

 

I send my apologies for not being here today. My wife Lorraine and I had arranged a cruise 
to celebrate our 54th wedding anniversary and the dates unfortunately clashed. 

I would like to acknowledge our Vets Patron Lindsay Wellard who was responsible for the 
formation of our Vets. 

The 2024 Week of Golf was held with numbers once again being slightly lower than past 
years.  The 2025 Week of Golf is now open and there will be opportunities for local players. 

Treasurer David Wilson will give you details of the Vets. financial position later. 

We have continued to financially assist the Club during the year. 

We have also made a healthy donation of $2000 to the Cancer Council supporting the event 
held at our club. 

On behalf of Committee and members, I would like to express our sincere thanks to Greg 
Collins and his team for their cheerful support and assistance during the year.   

Thanks also to our Ground staff team, under the guidance of our Course Superintendent 
Wil, for the presentation of our course, something we can all be very proud of.      

After 13 years in the President’s role, I am stepping down giving the opportunity for fresh 
ideas and enthusiasm into the role. 

Finally, thank you to the Vets committee I have worked with over the many years, especially 
Brian and David for their ongoing contribution and support and thanks to you, our valued 
members. 

I wish the new Committee all the very best for the future and they will have my full support.  

 

Greg Montgomery        
Vets President         
21.11.24 
 


